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RING CAMERA CAPTURES 

TWO SEPARATE 

BURGLARY INCIDENTS 
 

 

 
Video: https://youtu.be/VFvLFEbd3YY 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating two separate residential burglary 
incidents that occurred at a South Middle River home near Northwest 7th Avenue and Northwest 
11th Street. Both incidents were captured by the homeowner’s Ring doorbell camera and posted 
to the Neighbors application.  
 

The first burglary was Friday, January 11th at approximately 7:45 A.M. The video shows a black 
male entering the resident’s back yard. Due to the real-time motion alert from the Ring camera, 
the homeowner was notified and called 9-1-1. Responding officers were unable to locate the 
suspect in this incident.  
 

The suspect can be seen wearing white gloves, distinct shoes (possibly Yeezy’s) and a Florida 
State Seminoles sweatshirt. Detectives are encouraging anyone with information regarding his 
identity to contact Detective T. Taylor at 954-828-6673.   
 

The second burglary was Tuesday, January 15th at approximately 12:53 P.M. In this incident, the 
video shows two black males in the resident’s back yard successfully entering a storage shed. 
This time, once the homeowner called 9-1-1, Fort Lauderdale Police officers quickly arrived in the 
area and within minutes, took the two suspects into custody.   
 

The suspects in the second burglary have been identified as: 
- David Belim, B/M, 8/29/01, a resident of the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
- Ken Nixon, B/M, 11/01/02, a resident of the City of Lauderhill. 

 

Both of the above suspects have been charged with burglary, a second degree felony.  
 

Anyone with information regarding these incidents is asked to contact Detective T. Taylor at 954-
828-6673.   
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department also encourages our neighbors to download the 
Neighbors application (iOS/Android), join their neighborhood and discover the power that can 
emerge from combining neighbors, cameras and the Fort Lauderdale Police Department. Visit 
www.flpd.org/ring to learn how to download the Neighbors app by Ring.      
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